
To Our Valued Customers:
Effective Monday April 20, 2020, our business hours will be as follows:

Mon-Fri: 10:00-16:00

Sat:9:00-12:00 

Sundays and Japanese holidays are closed
We will open with less number of people to prevent the spread of novel 
coronavirus infection and there may be some delay in the service.
We are sincerely sorry for the inconvenience this may cause our customers.
We are deeply thankful for your support and understanding!


